COOLING STATION AVAILABLE
Wednesday, June 15, 2022

As we prepare for near record high temperatures
tomorrow, we have worked with the Recreation team to
offer a cooling station at the Tribal Gym (7070 E.
Broadway) for anyone seeking relief from the heat. Staff
will be on-site Wednesday, June 15" from 8 am until 5
pm and will have water available for those in need.

Also, please be sure to check on your elders and
neighbors to ensure they are keeping safe from the
heat.



